
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  12-11-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:30. Other officers present were 
Randy West and Cheri Anglin.  There was no quorum. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on "The final authority."  Dan Gryder reviewed four 
aviation accidents. 
 
Les thanked Tony and Jane Clark for lunch today.  Jim and Coley will cook catfish in 
January. 
 
There were no guests. 
 
Steven Dowel will have his New Year's Day lunch at his hangar on January 1, 2022. 
 
Bill Lehr was not present for the financial report, but Cheri read his text reporting that we 
have $19,000 in the bank.  Property taxes of $700+ will be paid.  We netted $661.49 from 
the fly-in in November.  The EAA chapter flew 17 Young Eagles.  Cheri thanked Carlton for 
making sure that we had catfish at the fly-in. 
 
Boyd cut more trees to make landing to the north safer. 
 
Bill Lehr paid insurance to cover $225,000. 
 
Les reviewed various construction projects.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:35. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


